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In the poetic Hawaiian language, Hokuala means “rising star,” and that simply couldn’t be a 
better descriptor for the new Timbers Kauai Ocean Club and Residences. With 450 acres of 
gorgeous beach front property, the longest continuous stretch of oceanfront golf in Hawaii and 
sweeping mountain views, Timbers Kauai is dated for completion in spring 2018 and currently 
available for luxury home purchases. 

https://www.hokualakauai.com/


 
 
Making its debut as the ideal tropical hideaway, Hokuala is located on the sunny southeast 
coast of Kauai island. When complete, the property will included a variety of real estate 
opportunities from luxury homes to golf communities and hotel serviced bungalows. The 
property also includes the newly renovated Jack Nicklaus Signature course, renamed the 
Ocean Course, offering members a full service clubhouse and 15th green overlooking the 
Pacific Ocean. Complete with a retail shopping village, boutique hotel and extensive dining 
options, Hokuala will be much more than just a hotel or homesite; it is a destination all of its 
own. 
 

 
 
The Timbers Kauai Ocean Club and Residence ownership opportunities include two-, three-, 
and four-bedroom homes sold as residences, townhomes or Residence club interests. Whole 



ownership properties range from $2- $10 million, with shared opportunities starting in the mid- 
$300,000s. 
 
As is the Timbers Resorts way, all future owners will enjoy the thoughtful, luxury amenities for 
which the Timbers collection is known. These exclusive services include resort transportation, 
personalized concierge arrangements, pre-arrival grocery shopping,  farm-fresh Hawaiian food, 
and an oceanfront infinity edge pool with beach entry, to name only a few. 
 

 
 
Homes showcase the quintessential island lifestyle: a balance between indoor and outdoor 
living. Muted neutral tones and hardwood finishes effortlessly blend into the beach environment, 
while sliding glass doors fold away to unveil seamless outdoor living. Timbers Kauai Ocean 
Club and Residences at Hokuala will offer the ideal balance between home and vacation, with 
luxurious amenities as abundant as the local Hawaiian spirit. 
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